
 
 

March 29th, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman  

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting $2,400,000 in funding for the Milpitas Unified School District Traffic Signal and 

Sidewalk project in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Milpitas 

Unified School District, located at 1331 E Calaveras Blvd, Milpitas, CA 95035. 

 

The funding would be used for the installation of a Traffic Light and new sidewalk along 

Calaveras Blvd in Milpitas between Park Victoria and Gadsen Dr, which will provide safe 

passage to the community upon entering, exiting or passing by the school district’s Innovation 

Campus. The City of Milpitas requires that the school district install the light and renew the 

sidewalk due to new construction of the Innovation Campus. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because it supports roadway development consistent with federally authorized 

programs. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

U.S.C. 133. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ro Khanna 

Member of Congress 

 


